

Feb. 12th, 2021

#### DRAPER 3



# **UPCOMING EVENTS**

February 15th - February 19th

February 22nd - February 24th

February 23rd - February 24th

Tuesday, February 23rd

Wednesday, February 24th

Wednesday, February 24th

Wednesday, March 3rd

Friday, March 5th

Friday, March 5th

**NO SCHOOL - Mid-Winter Break** 

State HS Boys and Girls Basketball Tournaments

HS/JH Girls Soccer Tryouts (3-4:30pm)

JH Boys Volleyball Tryouts (3:30-5:30pm)

7th Grade Virtual Capitol Trip (1-1:50pm)

JH Spelling Bee - Final Rd. (2-4pm)

Builders Assembly (12:45-1:45pm)

Spirit Day

**Mid-Term Late Work Deadline** 

#### 10th Grade Red Carpet Gala

The 10th Grade Red Carpet Gala will be held on **Saturday, March 27th**. More details will be provided to students in their 4th period classes. Please review the dress code below:

- Ladies: Skirt or dress that goes to the knee, dress shoes that won't mark up the gym floor, and tops must have at least a two-inch strap.
- Gentlemen: Dress pants, dress shirt, tie, belt, and dress shoes that won't mark up the gym floor.



## - Reminders (repeat information from previous newsletter) -

### Link for Students That Will Not Be Returning Next Year

Parents, if your student will not be returning to APA next year, please <u>click on this link</u> and fill out the short form. Our staff will contact you in order to confirm this decision. We appreciate your help in our planning for next school year.

# **Ballroom Team Opportunity**

Ladies--the ballroom team needs you! No audition required! We are looking for two ladies (8-12th grade) to join the ballroom team. We have a lot of fun together, and it's a great way to take a break from desks and books and get your blood moving! The class is 2nd period, contact Mrs. Phillips if you are interested (<a href="mailto:jphillips@apamail.org">jphillips@apamail.org</a>). Parents--encourage your daughters to give it a try. It's a fun social experience and looks great on a college resume!

# **Tutoring Available**

Attention APA students and parents! Tutoring by the National Honor Society is held in room 323 every day after school for one hour. This is a simple way for students to get help with their homework. Tutoring is open to anybody. No registration needed. Just come up to room 323 for help in any subject.

#### Fabric and String Donations Needed

The National Honor Society is collecting resources to create marble bags for refugees. We are looking for fabric and string. If you can donate, we would greatly appreciate it. Bring your donations to Ms. Garrett's or Ms. Hammond's office.